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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

OBJ2016/2989/P 06/07/2016  16:47:14 Whilst the CGCA has no objection to the installation of double-glazed windows, we believe the new 

windows should be like-for-like, meaning that they should be wood, not aluminium, and should be 

painted brown. This would be more appropriate in the conservation area and comply with the Seven 

Dials Renaissance study.
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